

Happy Easter from us all at Devonshire House



Dear Mrs Doe,

We would like to say a huge thank you for bearing with us last month whilst we were operating with restricted phone and internet capacity due to a local traffic accident. Providing you with the best possible service is of paramount importance to us and we sincerely apologise for the inconvenience caused. Normal service has now resumed and if you would like to make an appointment with a dentist or hygienist, please call our reception team on 01223 245266 or book online.

Book online

Farewell and good luck to our Treatment Co-ordinator

It is with great sadness that we say goodbye to Claire our Treatment Coordinator who leaves Devonshire House this week to relocate to a different part of the UK. Claire has worked at the practice for 17 years, and as Treatment Co-ordinator, has overseen appointment schedules and care for many of our implant patients. We wish her well for the future and thank her for the amazing care she has shown to both patients and colleagues. Our new Treatment Co-ordinators Eleanor and Lydia have been working closely alongside Claire over the past few weeks and are happy to chat through your treatment options and help book appointments.



Happy Easter from us all at Devonshire House.

We will be closed over the Easter weekend from 6pm on Thursday 6th April and will reopen on Tuesday 11th April.



Emergency Advice

If you have a dental emergency over the Easter weekend, please call us on 01223 245266.











